
ARNIES AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWSLETTER
Winter Term 2017

Welcome Note
Welcome back Arnie members, I do hope 
everyone enjoyed the well earned week 

off. The weather wasn’t too bad for 
October, so I hope you managed to get 
out and have some fun. Last half term 

was a very exciting one for us all at 
Arnies, enjoying the extra space we now 

have around school. Plus the gym 
equipment and computer facilities. We 
have entertainment and activities for 

everyone at our club. We also produced 
some fine art and craft work that has 
been admired by the rest of the team 
here at school. Our fish have settled in 

nicely and were named by Anya Holroyd 
as her name was pulled out of the hat. 
They are bubbles, Tom, Fin and Tim. 

Really we couldn’t be happier, so a big 
thank you to all the children and staff. 

The members have been working hard to 
earn Arnie points, we will name the 

winner at the end of term.

This Term’s Planning
Bonfire pictures, making fireworks, puppet shows, baking for children in need, bracelet making, 
origami, football night, preparing acts for the Christmas show, making Christmas cards, games night, 
Christmas wrapping paper, fabric embossed book marks, sewing Christmas decorations, looking into 
celtic designs, art of mosaics from ancient to modern, music rap for children in need

Thank You’s
Sheena Stewart for the football game and cars, Claire Addison for the food shopping help online, Sandy Felton 
for the endless apple supplies, Mr Banks what can I say you have delivered again, with some picnic benches, 
you are a legend, which the whole school will benefit from your kindness being able to picnic throughout the 
year. A big thank you for those of you that attended the Apple Day and joined in with myself, my mum, Mrs 
Hurst and Julia to make apple crumbles. We all had a very busy and enjoyable day, it was wonderful to see all 
of you there.

Things we need
Junk modelling equipment, plants to make our new garden behind the school bright and colourful, 
herbs for cooking, car garage, chart music cd’s, vegetable seeds for planting, oven gloves, tea 
towels, large baking dishes, pyrex dishes, boys dressing up clothes 9-10 and over.

Notes for the diary
Pudsey day - children in need arnie’s rap, the children will be collecting on the promenade and 
singing their rap to the public for cash donations. The Christmas show will be organised by our very 
own year 6 students, Sophie Atkinson and Darcy Christensen, could parents please support their own 
children in helping them with their acts. Please refer to the school website for Christmas party and 
Christmas Show dates and times. 

Contact Numbers: 01524 761159 or 07876 306 365
from 3.00pm - 6.00pm (PLEASE NOTE: Any lateness on collections

will incur extra charges!)

30th Oct - 20th Dec


